From:

Subject: CC meeting 4/2 Zoom Bombing
Date: Monday, April 1, 2024 7:54:12 AM
Dear City Council,

I'd like to leave our policy as is regarding public comments. Perhaps I'll feel differently
after hearing the hate expressed; but, I think we should try to deal with its content in a public
way. Free speech is not unconditional at anytime; but, I think we should test ourselves before
we censor speech related to our government.

Thank you for the work you do,
Bill Olzman





